
  
   

 

14 May 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

I have pleasure to announce that we have once again been invited to use the facilities at 
the Manningford Trout Fishery, Pewsey, so the boys can learn how to fly fish.  This is an 
excellent opportunity to try a new activity at a very special local venue.  The trip last year 
was hugely popular and very successful.  Hopefully it will prove to be popular once again. I 
am limited to 30 places (two minibuses), however should there be a lot of interest then I 
would look to do two separate trips. Places will be secured on a first come first served 
basis. At the moment I will be going on Wednesday 11 July and we will be departing 
around midday and fishing till 5.30pm approximately 

Essentially, the package will be based on a day pass allowing the boys to fish all 3 lakes.  
Two of these are catch and keep lakes, so some of you may hopefully have a fish supper!!  
Members of the club will be accompanying the boys throughout the afternoon, guiding and 
coaching and untying knots! All equipment will be provided but if any boys have their own 
then they are fine to bring it. Our hosts will also include a Barbeque supper as part of the 
deal. The trip cost will be £31.  

Angling novices and experienced anglers are more than welcome.   

PAYMENT OPTIONS:  Via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Deadline for payment:  Thursday 17 May 2018 

Many thanks 

 

Lee Duckett 
Master i/c  Angling 
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